
 
 
 
 
August 25, 2009 
 
 
 
TOPIC:  The “change username” functionality in EFM has been temporarily 
               turned off, effective today 
 
 
Employ Florida Marketplace (EFM) Update 
 
Please be advised that the “change username” functionality in EFM, where staff can 
change an individual or employer username, has been temporarily turned off effective 
today.  This has been done in order to conduct tests to determine whether the 
functionality was contributing to a number of recent system issues in EFM.  We will 
advise when the testing has been completed and the functionality restored. 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
AWI Information 
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